
April 13, 2021 

Regular meeting of the Town of Sparta was held April 13, 2021 at 7:00 PM. 

Members Present:  Supervisor Mark Schuster, Deputy Supervisor Glenn Kreiley, Council Deb Halpenny, 

Dan Maloney and Bill Smith. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read.  A motion was made by Deb Halpenny and seconded by Bill 

Smith to accept the minutes.  All voted yes.  Carried. 

Resident David Kerr attended the meeting to discuss the Zoning Law violation on his property. 

Assessor Holley Smalt reviewed her report. 

Highway Superintendent Kevin Robinson reviewed his report. 

Spring cleanup will be held Saturday May 1st, from 8am-1pm.   

General bills were audited and approved for a total amount of $5,922.14. 

Highway bills were audited and approved for a total amount of $21,860.07. 

Sparta Fire District bill was audited and approved for a total amount of $85,500.00. 

St. light bill was audited and approved for a total amount of $147.17. 

A motion was made by Dan Maloney and seconded by Bill Smith to adjourn the meeting.  All voted yes.  

Carried. 

Next regular meeting will be held May 11, 2021 at 7:00 PM. 

TOWN CLERK 

Sheila Duffy 


